
PLYMPTON BOARD OF SELECTMEN 
EXECUTIVE SESSION MEETING MINUTES 

May 14, 2012 
 

Attendees:  John Henry, Joe Freitas and Barry DeCristofano 
 

The meeting began at 8:10 PM 
 

Following the Chairman’s declaration, it was moved by Mr. DeCristofano, seconded by 
Mr. Freitas and voted unanimously, upon a roll call vote, that the Board of Selectmen go 
into Executive Session and with the Board to adjourn at the conclusion of the executive 
session. Roll call vote:  Mr. DeCristofano – yes, Mr. Freitas – yes, Mr. Henry – yes. 
 
Mr. Henry reported in the Open Session meeting on the Arrowsmith land update and 
deemed it not necessary to discuss in Executive Session.   
 
The Executive Session for Personnel matters were discussed in Executive Session: 
 

The Board discussed the EMT stipend.  Town Counsel, Illana Quirk referred Board to 
Attorney, Joe Fair, expertise is Labor Laws. 
 

 The three hours shift at $60.00 will be an administrative issue 

 $27.00 “on call” twelve hour shift is in violation of minimum wage 

 Waiting on final recommendation from Town Counsel 
 

 
At 8:35 PM  The Board left Executive Session and adjourned, on a motion by Mr. 
DeCristofano, second – Mr. Freitas (Roll call vote:  Mr. Henry – yes, Mr. Freitas – yes and 
Mr. DeCristofano – yes). 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
Lisa Krance 
Selectmen’s Assistant  


